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Update – Preserving the right to vote on Law 
Society issues 
 
 
 
Members will have seen the various notices sent out by FOIL both 
before and after the Law Society AGM, particularly in relation to the 
proposals to reform the membership of the Law Society Council. FOIL is 
fighting to retain its place on the Council, as the defendant 
representative. 
 
Following FOIL’s success in moving amendments to the original 
proposals, a ballot of the full Law Society Membership will now take 
place. However, the Law Society has issued a notice urging solicitors to 
make sure they have provided an up-to-date email address and are not 
opted out of Law Society membership (non-marketing) 
communications, as otherwise they risk being disenfranchised from the 
key vote on proposed changes to the Law Society Council.  
 
The deadline for members to ensure they can participate in the vote by 
ensuring their emails and contact preferences are up to date is 11 
November. Email addresses can be checked via My Law Society (My LS) 
accounts or by contacting the Law Society Support Centre on 020 
7242 1222. Members can also confirm that their preferences for 
receiving membership (non-marketing) emails from the Law Society are 
up to date via the Support Centre. 
  
Law Society president David Greene has stressed the importance of this 

vote, on proposed constituency changes that would see the number of 

geographical seats reduced, while increasing seats for others including 
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https://tlsb2cprd.b2clogin.com/tlsb2cprd.onmicrosoft.com/oauth2/v2.0/authorize?p=b2c_1a_signup_signin&client_id=71aee6ce-35c0-4a86-b2a6-6972d7145745&redirect_uri=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lawsociety.org.uk%2F&response_mode=form_post&response_type=code%20id_token&scope=openid%20offline_access&state=OpenIdConnect.AuthenticationProperties%3DoVjW3V2a2yMOhZIbumyQANoJq37iUZ4EZqAdRJpT84q1Vz3ZlPjjrzW3ZKt5VctUAEyDOie8dHWK7Sr5Dzizpd4DA2jKux0fq4qLGvkYQTXqfHBX3Rg4FH_-U9so1ftHbj9KZ7Ip9qyjMa1S8IlaH6E9vTQF5w37pcuAwQbZ6XLKH0Jz6Qe83Sua1EnsWEaEXEjkgrf1idalBQcwyeobzbQq6U2dwWyEWLU4Or_mXS-GIHHsx3_TAjfQ8hq5532kpyU_sotKaZe_ENkbpJ17ZhPm7vwlw_PjuTfW5N6Nm470CbrgY4IY_vfc1JGH5MMqMw7A3zG0WZafKVoZuXkg3BomQSKyWYVlOUMJcN5t6Mkk4mvRPXeakxV7oo5COzpTPYm5xCnG1jVDkpl8EJyF-SDtyrz6ZOdha1FVCWyt-y5TEMN6gMtthIF6kGNGrxeWC56kdSPm17U5KSpcws7mCQ&nonce=637400158721248702.ODQ0ODk0ZTItOWEwMy00YTljLTg3ODctODI0MmVlMzg3YjBhNTc0NzQ0YmUtMTAwYi00M2Y4LWI3OTQtNTVkMmMzZDMwZGJi&x-client-SKU=ID_NET451&x-client-ver=5.2.2.0
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in-house lawyers, junior lawyers and women. Members will also be able to vote on a 12-year term 

limit for Council members. 

 

 
 

This publication is intended to provide general guidance only. It is not intended to constitute a definitive or complete statement of the law on any 

subject and may not reflect recent legal developments. This publication does not constitute legal or professional advice (such as would be given by a 

solicitors’ firm or barrister in private practice) and is not to be used in providing the same. Whilst efforts have been made to ensure that the 

information in this publication is accurate, all liability (including liability for negligence) for any loss and or damage howsoever arising from the use of 

this publication or the guidance contained therein, is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law.  

  

 

 

  


